
E-safety meeting 
Thank you to the parents who attended the 
meeting on e-safety. I hope you found it useful. 
If you would like any additional support regard-
ing keeping children safe online please contact 
Emily Chesterman. Alternatively we have some 
links on the website that can help support with 
this issue. 
 

 
 

 

Uniform 
Thank you all for making sure that your child has the 
correct uniform. We are having a few mix-ups with 
jumpers and cardigans so please can you make sure 
your child’s name is in all their uniform. 
If you find you have another child’s jumper or cardi-
gan please can you return it to school. 
 

Book Bags/PE Bags 
We have started to notice that some children are 
bringing in backpacks and satchels for their reading 
books and PE kits. As our cloakroom areas are quite 
small please can you make sure that your child 
brings their PE kit in a drawstring bag. Their book 
bag should be able to fit in their tray. 
Many thanks. 

 

Our clubs are now getting well underway both at 
lunchtimes and after school. If your child hasn’t 
signed up for a club yet, we do still have places 
available in some of them.  
 
This week at ‘Get Crafty’ the children have been 
making autumn wreaths. 
 

Stars of the Week  
week ending 1 October 2021 
 
This week the Stars of the Week 
are... 
 

 
 
 

Nursery Eboni-Leigh 3CR Jenson 

UFA Sebastian 4DF Oliver 

UFT Harry 4JM Lucas 

1SA Hazel 5JW Kadie  

1JB Harley 5SL Chase 

2SM Victoria 6LH Joel 

2AH Benjamin 6SB Zoe 

3SC Myles   

We are now over half way through the first half 
term. It is always surprising how quickly the 
weeks pass. 
 
The weather is certainly starting to feel more 
autumnal too. As the temperatures are getting 
colder please can you send your child with a 
waterproof, warm coat. It can be very blustery 
on our playground! 
 
Best wishes 
Joanne Clayton  
(Head of Primary) 


